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Software Updates & Upgrades
Sometimes it is hard to tell if you should do an update or not when you see a
pop‐up message. Every week we are all nagged about this update or that
upgrade. This month I would like to introduce a new website page I am working
on (and will keep up‐to‐date) that will help you know the difference between
updates you should do and those you should not do. To make it simple I will use
the website address http://updates.pctutor.com so all you have to do is go to
this website whenever you have a question about whether to do an update or
not. 
 

  
 
If I give the update/upgrade message a green OK then go ahead and do it. But
if I give it a red STOP then don't. This should make it easier to know what to do
and you will always have the same place to go to find out. So bookmark/save as
a favorite the website http://updates.pctutor.com. 
 
I hope this helps.
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